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Registrations are now being accepted for the October 2024 Retreat!

If you or a friend are hurting from a past abortion and are searching for a confidential, non-
judgmental, safe place of healing and support to express and reconcile painful emotions and 
begin the healing process, look no further... and join us on our next retreat!

Both women and men are impacted by abortion and greatly benefit from the retreats. Singles, 
couples and family members of aborted children have come to Rachel's Vineyard for peace 
and inner healing. Call us today if you need someone to talk to.

Retreats are held at a private retreat center for 3 days and 2 nights.     The      retreat fee of 
$200.00 covers accommodations, daily meals/snacks, and materials.  Space is limited. 

Registrations & Retreats are strictly confidential.  Need-based scholarships are available. 

Upcoming Retreat: October 4-6, 2024
(Arrive on Friday at 5:30pm; Depart on Sunday at 5:00pm)

To Register, call Lisa at: (808) 490-4702 or (808) 469-5470
or E-mail: RvinHawaii@gmail.com

Registrations are Strictly Confidential.
More info at: www.rachelsvineyard.org

Rachel’s Vineyard is the world’s largest ministry for healing after abortion.




